
Dear GEAA Members and Friends, 

Helping to support the aquifer and the mission of GEAA just got 
really delicious. Eat Pizza to Save the Aquifer! California Pizza 
Kitchen is sponsoring great food for a great cause.  Now giving back 
is as easy as enjoying a meal with your family and friends. 

Tomorrow, July 13th the Alamo Quarry location of California Pizza Kitchen 
will donate 20% of all its proceeds from take-out, catering, dine-in, and 
alcohol sales to the Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

Please forward this email to all of your contacts--help us spread the word. 
Giving back has never been so simple--enjoy a delicious strawberry mojito 
made with fresh strawberry, lime, and mint or a slice of key lime pie made 
from real Florida limes, all with the proceeds directly benefitting GEAA. Not to 
mention a great selection of pizzas, pastas, and salads. 

All you have to do is print out this flyer and bring it in with you anytime 
between 11:00 a.m. and 10:00 p.m. on July 13th.  Just tell your server 
that you are there for the GEAA fundraiser and give them your copy of the 
flyer.  Without the flyer, we won’t get your donation. 

There is no limit on the amount that California Pizza Kitchen will donate to 
support our cause, so pass this flyer on to everyone you know. The 
more people who take advantage of this opportunity, the more GEAA can do 
to sustain and preserve the water, wildlife, scenic beauty, and cultural 
heritage of the Texas Hill Country.  

As always thank you for your continued support, 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

The Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

The flyer is available at http://troxiamo.com/images/CPK%20event%20flyer.pdf 
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